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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear parents,

Welcome to term 3, 2025.

SIS@BDNC has already begun our new semester, and we will continue to keep communication with
parents through our school newsletter, Kinderworld parent app and weekly class newsletters.

Term 3,2025 looks to be a busy and exciting learning time for all.

I would like to share the following school news with all families.

1. Reports and Parent/teacher Conferences.
SAl reports have been given out.

Most Parent teacher conferences will finish after the first few week's students return from the TET
break.

| wish to thank all parents for making the effort to participate in the recent parent-teacher conferences.
The annual parent survey was also shared with all parents.
Please complete and return asap.

A reminder that parents can contact their child's teacher anytime to discuss any important issues with
their child's education.

Just contact the school office for help and assistance.

2. TET celebrations.
TET celebrations were held in the last week of school before the TET holidays.
Photos will be shared soon with all families so we can reflect on how successful the celebration was.

A huge SIS@BDNC thank you to Ms. Tri and her committee for organizing such a wonderful TET
celebration.

SIS@BDNC closed on the 24/1/25 for the TET school holidays.
SIS@BDNC will open again on the 10/2/24.
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3. School cross-country carnival.

Staff are so proud of all the students who tried so hard and dug deep to finish their races in the school
cross-country carnival.

A tiring but exciting, fun day for all.

A huge vote of thanks to Ms. Gemma and her committee for organizing a great carnival day for all.
No doubt many students slept well the night of the carnival.

Exhausted from their efforts participating in the event.

Not to mention the great cheering that was experienced by all competitors.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish students, staff, parents and all in our school community a
safe, happy and enjoyable TET.

The happiest of New Years celebrations to all families.

Yours in learning,

Mr Mark.
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